
From: Julie Moran [mailto:jmconnect777@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 2:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: RE: SEC Northern Pass meeting scheduled for this week 
 
Thank you, Pam,  
 
If the public council has not requested a postponement of date, then I am requesting a postponement of 
this hearing until early June.   
 
I appreciate your hard work on this issue.  
 
Julie Moran 
 
From: Monroe, Pamela [mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 2:34 PM 
To: 'Julie Moran' 
Subject: RE: SEC Northern Pass meeting scheduled for this week 
 
Dear Ms. Moran— 
I will send your concerns to the committee and have this posted to the website.  Just for my 
understanding, who is the Public Council that you are referring to below?   If you are referring to the 
Counsel for the Public, I am not aware that he filed a request to reschedule the Public Hearing that is 
scheduled for May 19, 2016.  The notice of the public hearing was published on May 4, 2016 and can be 
found vis the following link: http://www.nhsec.nh.gov/projects/2015-06/orders-notices/2015-06_2016-
05-04_order_notice_hearing_pending_motions_public_hearing.pdf.  
Sincerely, 
Pam  
 
Pamela G. Monroe 
Administrator 
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
Phone: 603-271-2435 
Fax:  603-271-3878 
pamela.monroe@sec.nh.gov 
http://www.nhsec.nh.gov/ 
 
 
From: Julie Moran [mailto:jmconnect777@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 2:10 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: SEC Northern Pass meeting scheduled for this week 
 
Hello Pam,  
 
I am very dismayed that the SEC hastily scheduled a public hearing for this week, based on information 
that the Northern Pass should have put out to the public long ago, but didn't.  I am booked solid and 
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have many other meetings already scheduled.  I can't reschedule meetings that conflict with the 
Thursday, May 19th meeting, which is also a conflict for many here in the Colebrook area.   
 
I am requesting that you please reschedule this meeting according to the request of our Public Council.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Julie Moran 
Colebrook, NH 
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